UAS FACULTY HANDBOOK

FACULTY APPOINTMENT & EVALUATION SECTION 

REFERENCES TO DEANS AND/OR DESIGNEES IN EVALAUTION PROCESS

(Proposed Edits: deletions represented with strikethroughs and additions with underscoring.)

FREQUENCY OF EVALUATION (page 57)

All regular faculty members, tenured and non-tenured, will be evaluated annually by the dean (or their designee) and directors. Upon the request of the faculty member under review or the dean and/or director, the evaluation will continue through the full evaluation process.  This full process includes review by the Faculty Evaluation Committee and the Chancellor.

EVALUATION CALENDAR

Alaska Community Colleges’ Federation of Teachers (ACCFT) (pages 59-60)

Oct 1  Faculty members will submit applications for promotion, tenure, or sabbatical leave to the Appropriate Dean or appropriate director.

Nov 1  The Appropriate Dean and applicable directors submits to the Office of the Provost their 3rd, 5th, or 7th year or otherwise-required retention, promotion, tenure, and sabbatical leave recommendations on all appropriate faculty members after consultation with each faculty member under review and their campus director. A copy of the dean/director’s evaluation will be provided to each faculty member and the original to the Office of the Provost. If a faculty member is not on campus, a copy of the evaluation will be sent by certified mail.

Nov 10  Faculty members may submit a written response to the Office of the Provost regarding the evaluation recommendation of their dean or director. These responses will be included in the evaluation files for consideration at the next review level.

Dec 1  Dean/directors submit to the Office of the Provost their 1st, 2nd, 4th, or 6th year or otherwise-required evaluations after consultation with the individual faculty member and campus director (these evaluations are those through the dean/director only and are not reviewed by the Faculty Evaluation Committee). These evaluations become part of the faculty members’ evaluation file. Copies of the evaluations will be provided to each faculty member under review. If a faculty member is not on campus, a copy of the evaluation will be sent by certified mail.

Dec 15
  Faculty members may submit a written response to the Office of the Provost regarding the evaluation recommendation of their dean/director. This response will be included in the evaluation file.
